
 

 

 

 

Monday 20th November at 2:30pm – 3pm join us in the 

hall for coffee (or tea), cake and a chat. 

We would love to hear from you about how we can make 

relationships between families and school better. 

We will be joined by Kate Genever who is supporting us in 

gathering your thoughts on how we can make the St 

George’s (and wider) community work better for you and 

your families. 

Let us know: 

 How can we improve our communication with you? 

 What support we could offer? 

 How can we help you in supporting your children’s 

learning? 

 What can we do to improve community links? 

… and anything else you would like to share. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 


